
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "cort.farmer@anadarko.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: Update on New Mexico Release
Date: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 11:29:00 AM
Attachments: pab1508355326_1_ao.pdf

RE: Anadarko * Delaware Basin Midstream,LLC low pressure system,  Flow line rupture *
 2RP-2914
 
Mr. Farmer,
 
Do you have a work plan or an update on remediation efforts for the above listed release?  I
 have attached the initial C-141 for reference.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 

mailto:cort.farmer@anadarko.com
mailto:/o=State of New Mexico/ou=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=Mike.Bratcher
mailto:stucker@blm.gov

